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Tuesday 13th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The end of school is fast approaching and we would like to confirm arrangements for the end of term with 

you.  

Leavers Party 

Children can arrive between 4pm and 4.15pm. 6M will enter through the KS2 gate and 6H will enter through 

the KS1 gate. Children must not bring mobile phones to the Leavers Party. 

Children have already selected their food options and this will be served along with garlic bread followed by 

an ice-cream. 

Children will have the opportunity to have their photo taken, in groups of 2 or 3, by Mrs Doinik. They will each 

receive a copy of this A4 photo by Tuesday 20th July. Furthermore, we do wish to take some informal photos 

of the children during the event, which we would like to share online. We do require you to sign the form 

below if you will allow your child to have their photo taken during the event.  

The Leavers Party finishes at 6.15pm. 6M will leave through the KS2 gate and 6H will leave through the KS1 

gate. 

Collective Worship and Leavers Service 

The service will be held on Monday 19th July at 10am and will last approximately 1 hour. 

The service will take place on the KS2 playground – weather permitting. Owing to restrictions, there will be 

one seat allocated per child and only one person may attend. We can have no more than 30 adults per class. 

Seats will be pre-allocated. Your child will select a seat number at school, which will correspond to a seat 

number on the playground. Your child will select the seat number on Friday 16th July and share this with you. 

Photos or recording cannot be taken during the performance but there will be opportunities after the 

performance for photos to be taken of your child. 

Tuesday 20th July 

As part of the Kingsnorth tradition, children will be clapped out from school at the end of the day. The Year 6 

children will be clapped out from the KS2 gate at 1.30pm. They will leave in surname alphabetical order by 

class, starting with 6H followed by 6M.   

Please keep the area clear out the front of the school to allow each parent the opportunity to see their 

child leave.  Please clear the area as soon as your child had exited to avoid large groups gathering.   
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Sweatshirts 

If you have ordered a sweatshirt via the PFA, these can be collected on Friday 16th July from Kat Everett at 

the Kingsnorth Pavilion either between 4.20pm and 4.30pm or between 6pm and 6.15pm 

We are so proud of all that the children have achieved during their time at Kingsnorth, and are so pleased 

that we are able to offer them the opportunity to say a proper goodbye!   

 

 

 

Child’s name__________________________            Class: __________ 

 

 I agree that my child can have their photo taken during the event and these can be shared on the 

Kingsnorth Website and/or SeeSaw. 

 

 I agree that my child can have their picture taken by Mrs Doinik as part of a small group and this 

picture will be shared with all the children that are part of that group. 

 

Please return slips to Miss Howard and Mrs Mobbs by Friday 16th July 

 

 


